
The first part of the accredited training of social service providers for working with 

victims of gender-based violence was held 

On October 10 and 11, 2023, the Victimology Society of 

Serbia held the first part of the accredited training for 

social service providers to work with victims of gender-

based violence at the Palace Hotel in Belgrade. The 

second part of this training will be held on October, 17 

and 18, 2023. 

The planned four-day training is organized within the 

framework of the project entitled Let the victims remain 

winners: inform, empower, support!, which is 

implemented by the Victimology Society of Serbia-

VDS, and financed by the Secretariat for Social 

Protection - City Administration of the City of Belgrade. 

The training was attended by experts from the City 

Center for Social Work in Belgrade - from the 

departments of Novi Beograd, Palilula, Zemun, Surčin; 

Center for the Care of the Elderly, Children and Persons 

with Disabilities „Novi Beograd”; Citizens association "Zvezda Center" as well as representatives 

of the City Municipality of New Belgrade. 

 The goal of the training is to provide basic 

knowledge for working with victims in an 

appropriate manner, with a special 

emphasis on victims of domestic violence, 

sexual violence and human trafficking, as 

well as the acquisition of the necessary 

skills and knowledge that will enable the 

provision of appropriate assistance to 

potential and current victims of gender-

based violence and victims in a broader 

social sense.  

 



Special emphasis is placed on the views of experts 

on gender equality and gender-based violence, as 

well as on experiences and challenges in working 

with victims. 

 

 


